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KDOT To Host Public Open House
(KAIR)--The Kansas Department of Transportation will be hosting a public open house meeting
Wednesday night to discuss intersection improvement strategies along a portion of K-7 from Gilman
Road in Leavenworth County south to Parallel Parkway in Wyandotte County.

In a press release issued Tuesday, KDOT announced that the department is working together with
the cities of Leavenworth, Basehor, and Lansing, as well as Leavenworth County to hold the
meeting. 

During the open house, representatives from KDOT, along with a consulting team, will discuss the
various strategies that are being looked at, as well as answer any questions. There will be no formal
presentations. The intent of this study effort is to improve traveler safety and traffic flow along the
K-7 corridor. 

The meeting is scheduled to take place between 5:00-7:00 at the Lansing Community Center in the
Lansing City Hall basement. Everyone is invited to attend.
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